
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We want to share the latest designs for our 

state-of-the-art new teaching block at Mount 

St Marys CHS.   

The project involves construction of a new Net 

Zero Carbon in Operation education facility to 

replace the existing 1960’s block, which will be 

demolished. The works include replacing the 

windows and roof to the Grade II listed building.  

The new teaching accommodation includes 

general teaching and science classrooms, 

together  with a new main kitchen and dining 

hall.  

Building work is due to begin in 2025 and the 

new building is expected to be completed in 

Spring 2026. Refurbishment of the listed 

building and demolition of the redundant 

building will follow, with all building works 

anticipated to be complete in Autumn 2027. 

The project has been carefully planned to 

ensure the school can remain fully operational 

throughout construction and ensure minimal 

impact on neighbours. 

New teaching facility, Mount St Marys Catholic High School 

We will shortly be submitting a planning 

application for the development and would like to 

get your views on the proposed development 

before finalising the detailed design.  

We therefore invite you to a drop in event at the 

school to review the plans, ask any questions 

and give us your important feedback. Details 

below: 

Date: Thursday 20th June  

Time: 3.30 – 7.00pm 

Location: Conference Room (access via main 

reception)  

Full details of the development will be available 

via the Leeds City Council website once the 

application has been submitted.  

If you are unable to attend the drop in event and 

have any initial questions or concerns about the 

development, please email us at: 

MountStMarysSchool@adas.co.uk 
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Proposed masterplan 

 

Proposed view of Ellerby Road 


